
From: TaterHill54@aol.com <TaterHill54@aol.com>
To:  

Date: 4/12/2017 6:31:23 AM
Subject: Abortion Is Murder ~ Website email from Mary Nix

Lt. Governor Bryant, Americans want affordable health care. Insurance companies should not be 
allowed to dictate care for the sick. That should be the job of the physician. Am I asking too much? 
God bless you as you make decisions. Mary B Nix
 

Mary Nix
 
242 Tater Hill Mountain Rd
 
Pickens, SC 29671
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